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Monday 12th July 2021 

 

 

Hi Year 1, 

 

I am Miss Sadler and I am thrilled to be your teacher again next year in Teresa Class! Year 1 is 

going to be full of so many new experiences for all of you but please don’t worry. Mrs Cooper 

will be our teaching assistant and we are both here to guide you and help you - how exciting is 

that!  

 

We cannot wait to hear all about your Summer Holidays when we come back to school! Both Mrs 

Cooper and I have both taught in Year 1 before so we have plenty of knowledge and experience 

to help you continue along your own learning journey.  Here are a few of our favourite things: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What are some of your favourite things? I would like to think I know lots about you all already, 

but is there something you would like to share with Mrs Cooper? Are there any interesting 

facts that you have never told me and that you could share with both myself and Mrs Cooper? 

Besides being teachers, we also have other interesting facts you might like to know. Did you 

know that Miss Sadler loves dancing so much that she did a degree in it! Did you know that Mrs 

Cooper learnt to scuba dive in preparation for the holiday she went on to Jordan which she won 

in a competition! We are looking forward to hearing all about your favourite things and 

interesting facts when we meet again on Thursday 15th July. 

 

We are already looking forward to welcoming you back to Highbury Primary in September for 

lots of learning, fun and adventures in Year 1! We hope you have an amazing summer holiday! 

 

Best wishes  

Miss Sadler and Mrs Cooper 

Mrs Cooper enjoys walking her dog Lola 

by the beach and spending time with 

her family and friends. 

Miss Sadler lives next to the beach and 

loves to go swimming after school in 

the summer!  

 


